March 21, 2020

ANNOUNCEMENT

Due to the Governor’s order, Northeastern Clinton as well as all schools
around the state will be further reducing our staffing to minimize the
health risks of our employees. Limited essential staff will remain in
district. This means, presently we have administration, counseling,
medical, and custodial staff rotating schedules so we have someone
available daily. All of our planning is subject to change. The district
would prefer email for communications, however you can also phone.
Please leave messages and building staff will respond. Also, on Friday,
March 27 we will be using one of our unused snow days. This means
staff and students are not required to work that day. Again, we
appreciate your understanding and patience during this difficult time.
Please continue to visit the district website at nccscougar.org for
information. We remain NCCS Strong!



